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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

Dear parents/carers

This week the weather took us a little by surprise!  We woke up on Wednesday to 
see Ewhurst under a blanket of snow!  Sadly this meant we had to postpone the 
Apple Class trip to Amberley – this has been rescheduled for the 29th March, 
hopefully with better weather.  With the rapidly changing weather, we sometimes 
have to make quick calls about breaktimes and we will aim in future to give parents 
as much notice as possible if any special clothing is required.  When it is snowy or 
rainy, we are happy for pupils to come into school in wellies or other boots, with 
school shoes in their bag.  

As we look ahead to next week, we are aware of the disruption that is likely to 
happen for many families as a result of the NEU strike on Wednesday and Thursday.  
We will open the school to certain groups of children only and I want to thank you 
all in advance for your patience and understanding.  I am very keen to see this 
dispute resolved as soon as possible!

Next Friday we will celebrate ‘Red Nose Day’ and invite all pupils to come to school 
wearing as much red as possible.  The link for making a donation to Comic Relief is 
on the second page of this newsletter.  I will be taking a few minutes during our 
celebration Assembly on Friday to talk to the pupils in an age-appropriate way about 
the idea behind Red Nose day. Next Friday is also a special Mother’s Day Tea for 
pupils in Reception.  

Finally, when I think about all the unusual 
Weather we have been having recently, it 
Always amazes me how resilient our school
crossing patrol team is!  In all weathers, they
are faithful, committed and hard-working - so
a HUGE thank you to you all!

Have a safe and relaxing weekend.

Mr. Walters
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Spring Term 2023
March
Fri 17th Red Nose Day - MUFTI
Fri 17th Apple class Tea for 

Mothers day
Week 20th Science Week
Tues 21st Parents Working alongside
Thurs 23rd Science Wizards
Fri 24th Cherry Class Forest Schools 
Fri 24th Drops ins all classes
Fri 24th PTA Tuck Shop
Tues 28th Easter Pause Morning
Fri 31st End of Term Service @9.15
Fri 31st School finishes at 1.30pm

Summer Term 2023
April
Mon 17th All children return to school
Wed 19th Wild about Britain Visit in 

school
Thurs 27th NHS Nurses in Apple Class
Fri 28th Drops ins all classes

May 
Mon 1st Bank Holiday
Mon 8th Bank Holiday
Wed 24th Sports Morning
26th – 2nd Half Term 

June 
Mon 5th INSET DAY
Tues 6th All children return to school 

Awards –10/03/2023 - Well done!
Star of the Week Award
Apple      Evie 
Holly        Jack
Cherry     Dougie
Headteachers Award
Apple      Mattie 
Holly        Olivia
Cherry     Aspen

Apple Class Mother’s Day Assembly 
All Apple class mothers are invited to join the 

Mother’s Day Tea assembly on Friday 17th March at 
2.30pm. Please let the office now if you are joining. 

Red Nose Day – 17th March – MUFTI DAY
It will be lovely to see all the children dressed in red 
on the day. Please could you make your donation for 
your child to wear mufti by following the link below. 

Thank you.
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-

infant-school7

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-egg-
hunt-tickets-549124294547

Parent Helpers needed 
Science Wizards 23rd March 

Please see attached letter and if you are able to 
help on the day please let the office know by 

the 17th March – thank you 

Working alongside your child 
21st March 

We are very pleased to be offering a 
science-themed Working Alongside Your 
Child opportunity this year for you or 
another member of your family to come 
into school.   Please see attached letter and 
return the form to the office by Wednesday 
15th March, thank you.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-infant-school7
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/easter-egg-hunt-tickets-549124294547

